SUMMARY
SWAN CREEK TOWNSHIP

REGULAR MONTHLY BOARD MEETING
December 12, 2022 – 7:00 P.M.
Treasurer Thomas Krzeszewski, Trustee Kushion and Trustee Fulmer.  

Also present: Deputy Clerk Larkin, Deputy Treasurer Glazier, Mark Jebb.

Absent:  Clerk Timothy Krzeszewski,

Treasurer Thomas Krzeszewski called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. All minutes, financial statements, checks/invoices and correspondences are on file and available at the township office.
Charter notice about upcoming channel changes. Code Enforcement letters were reviewed. Four permits were issued during the month of November 2022. Review of approved land division 

Motion made and seconded to appoint Richard Fulmer to Tri Township Fire Department Board for a 3-year term. Term ending December 2025.
A letter of intent was received from Richard Fulmer for the Township supervisor position. Motion made and seconded to appoint Richard Fulmer to Supervisor position effective immediately to fill the remaining term ending November 2024.
Motion made and seconded to use ARPA funds for repairs on front porch and amended budget by increasing building and grounds and Transfer of funds.
Officers Reports:  
Public Comments:  Water Superintendent Mark Jebb stated that everything is going well with the water department.

With no further business, Treasurer Thomas Krzeszewski declared the Board Meeting adjourned at 7:15 p.m.

Timothy Krzeszewski, Clerk
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